FORREST & CO

BAR & KITCHEN

Monday, 17 May 2021

COVID 19 Policy Statement

To our patrons,

As lockdown is easing and Coronavirus cases continuing to fall in the UK, we are writing to reassure you that we
are still taking the current situation very seriously, and we have carried out a number of measures to help protect
our teams and customers, whose wellbeing is our number one priority.

We continue to regularly brief staff on the latest advice from Public Health England and our team members are fully
aware of the importance of ensuring that best hygiene practices are followed throughout our pub.

Our team members are observing the highest hygiene standards, including regular hand washing, cleaning
surfaces and checks of the toilets.

Cleanliness and hygiene is always a top priority but we’re taking additional measures and have also provided hand
sanitiser gel to all our sites for team members and customers to use.

Any team members who have returned from affected areas abroad have been asked to complete a test upon their
return / isolate for 14 days if necessary and we have taken steps to reduce travel between our offices and pubs.

We are working hard to minimise disruption to our customers as much as possible, while at the same time taking
sensible precautions to protect people’s health.

We continue to assess the situation daily and have closely aligned ourselves with the latest government advice and
guidance.

If you have any questions, please contact hello@forrestandco.co.uk

Yours Sincerely,

Mr. Christopher Forrest
Managing Director
For and on behalf of Forrest & Co. Limited
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